
Awash with green.  

It makes you very proud as a Head Teacher when you 

see so many children in your school wanting to join in 

and take part in a charity event.  For me today was 

such a day as the school became a sea of green, as 

pupils came dressed ready to join in a Macmillan    

coffee afternoon armed with their donations.  So a 

huge thank you to you parents that made this happen.  

When we have counted all the £s and eaten the 

cakes next week I will have the grand total to       

announce. 

Parents Evening  

You still have until midnight to book your own appointment for parentsõ evening on the 10th and 

11th October (details on the website) after that Mr Connolly will spend all weekend making sure 

that everyone in school has a slot with their childõs class teacher so you can discuss how they 

have settled in.  Time sheets and slips will be given out early next week so everyone can attend 

this important consultation.  

Monday 3rd Year 4 swimming lessons. 

Tuesday 4th Parents evening list out. 

Wednesday 5th   No after school clubs due to 

staff training.  

Thursday 6th Year 4 Derbyshire Trip  

Friday 7th Odd No. Classes (1-3-5) BEST Assembly 

Year 4 Derbyshire Trip  

Forthcoming Events  
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BEST 
Year 2, 4 & 6 Awards assembly  

The theme this week that ran through assembly really was working at 

home.  So many pupils got their awards for excellent homework; doing 

homework and reading at home really helps supports the childrenõs    

learning in school.  

We had lots of pupils receive an Out of School award for their reading 

over the summer holidays when they took part in the Libraryõs summer 

reading challenge.  Well done to our book worms and keep up the      

excellent reading as it will really help you during your time in education.   

Board Games Wanted.  

 

Friends@Holbrook are arranging a collection of 

Board Games for classes to be used during any Wet 

Lunchtimes when children canõt go outside. 

 

If you have any games with all the pieces (sorry we 

canõt take games that need batteries) please can you 

drop them in to the school office next week.  

Traffic Problems.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that the Police Traffic Control 

are around monitoring that people park in the 

right place at the right time.  

 

So please make sure you obey the  

highway code and park accordingly.  

 

 

Outdoor learning Areas  

Nursery and Reception.  
   

When collecting or dropping off children to Nursery 

or Reception can parents please make sure older   

siblings donõt play on the equipment. 

As it will get broken and become unusable by classes.  

 


